CITY OF NORTH OAKS
NOTICE OF CHANGE IN PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING DATE
Notice is hereby given that the North Oaks Planning Commission is
changing its meeting date in February to Monday, February 12, 2018 at 7:00
p.m. at 100 Village Center Drive, Room 150. The public is invited to attend.
Michael Robertson, City Administrator
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